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education RESOURCES

Executive Director Jim Gilhooly
St.Hilary’s Primary FILLIN "School Name" \* MERGEFORMAT   and Nursery Class - Head Teacher Mrs. M. Reid

	
	Phone:
	01355 232066

	
	Date:          
	31st March 2016


Dear Parent/Guardian

Parent Evaluations

Thank you to all the parents who took the time to complete the evaluation sent home earlier in the month. I have collated all the responses and will share these with the Parent Council at the next SHAPES meeting on 4th May. Your views are very important in taking our school forward and will be given due consideration.

Breakfast Club-Launches on 18th April

The response to the proposed breakfast club was very positive. We will be piloting the breakfast club as of Monday 18th April. The breakfast club will start at 8:15am. Children attending should enter through the main entrance of the school. Breakfast costs 60p and should be paid daily. Many thanks to the parents who have volunteered to help out.
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Dates for your diary

Please take a note of forthcoming events in the school:

1st April- School Closes at 2:30pm for holiday

18th April- School reopens

21st April-Primary 2/3 to visit Transport Museum 

21st April-Dance teacher to visit nursery

Saturday 23rd April-Kirkcaldy Cross Country Championships

Multisport Club for P1 and P2- Begins Monday 25th April 3-4pm

Multisport Club for P3 and P4- Begins Tuesday 26th April 3-4pm

Wednesday 27th April Football Tournament (Football Team)

Thursday 28th April Netball Tournament (Netball club) 

Friday 29th April- Non-uniform day cost £1 
2nd May- School closed

5th May- School closed for pupils (Inset Day5)
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Please note that our school is not used as a polling station and therefore will not be used for the European Referendum on 23rd June 2016. The school will be open as usual on this day.

Wedding Bells! 

The staff and pupils would like to wish Mr Jolly and Ms Nichol very best wishes and every happiness for the future as they celebrate their wedding on Friday 1st April. We hope they have a wonderful day and look forward to welcoming Ms Nichol back to school as Mrs Jolly after the holidays!

Wishing you all a happy holiday.

Yours sincerely 

Maureen Reid 

Head Teacher
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Telephone 01355 232066 
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